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The Weekly Roar! 

 

A MESSAGE FROM STOCKPORT FOODBANK 

 
As a direct result of increasing food donations from our regular 

donors, supermarkets and many local companies, we are now able to 

fill our emergency food parcels fuller than ever before!  Not only will 

the bag contain the usual tinned and packaged items sufficient for 3 

days but we’re now able to add in lots of extras and treats as well as 

bread, fresh fruit and vegetables, as available. 

For further help on any aspect of the services available through 

Stockport Foodbank, please e mail us or call 07483 115349 (Mon-Fri 

9-5pm), thank you. 

With our best wishes 

Nigel Tedford 

Manager – Stockport Foodbank 

E: nigel@stockportfoodbank.org.uk 

T: 07483 115349 

https://stockport.foodbank.org.uk 

Happy Birthday this coming 

week to, 

 

 
 

Tallulah, 4L 

Jacob, 4L 

Harley, 6B 

Olivia, 5S 

Kayla, 5S 

Mia, 6S 

Zak, 4S 

Ruby, 6S 

 

 

BIRTHDAYS 

 

We have now added the 

2020 – 2021 term dates 

to our website; these are 

listed as term dates in 

the parent section of our 

website.  

 

 
 

 

TERM DATES 

Year 6 Leavers Hoodies are still 

available to order on our 

SchoolMoney site. The closing date 

for orders is next Friday, 22nd May 

or Monday 18th May if using a 

PayPoint.  

Please note – we are unable to add 

to/change orders after this date. 

 

UNIFORM PRICES 

There will be a small increase to 

our uniform prices from June 1st, 

increases range from 30p – 60p 

per item.  

All items of uniform can be 

ordered from our SchoolMoney 

site. 

 

LEAVERS HOODIES 

https://foodbank.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=673166cfb55c19b4e93cdabc6&id=085657c5fc&e=8d28a0aff6

